
9th December 

2022 

News 

Nativity 

This week has seen the beginning of our nativity productions and both EYFS and Year 2 have showed us their      

amazing talents. We wish to thank all the parents that attended and supported on these events.  

Mrs Cooke believes they are the best performances she has seen for a long time. Well done to all children and 

staff involved.  

Breakfast Club 

This week our breakfast club has been inspected with the Food Hygiene 

Standards Agency.  

We knew we would achieve high as we make sure our staff are fully 

trained and the highest levels of hygiene are adhered to. We got 5*! 

Our attendance this week is: 

Whole School – 87.8%  
Highest House – Scotsman Green 89.2%  
Yesterday, we held our family-fun games afternoon where children were selected at 
random if they achieved over 90% attendance in November and invited to play games 
with their grown-ups in the hall!  The afternoon was fantastic and with the help of Mrs 
Leigh, Miss Finney and Miss O’Connor we thoroughly enjoyed ourselves.  Thank you for 
your continued support and engagement – Miss Allison & The Attendance Team. 

Ready 

Be ready for school, be on time and 

dressed appropriately with the items 

you need for the day. 

Respectful 

Listen to others, use appropriate lan-

guage, look after the building and ob-

jects within. Keep hands and feet to 

yourself.  

Reading this week 

449 reads this week across 

school.  

Safe 

Follow the rules for health and safety 

for yourself and others. Be in the right 



                Safeguarding 

This week’s information is all about positive parenting.  On the page there is a link 

to a leaflet which can be downloaded for additional information and support.    

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/leaflets/positive-parenting   

Fun in the classroom 

Year 1 found a surprise from our Elf on Monday. We were 
able to look through the catalogues to pick three things we 
would love from Father Christmas. We will use this to help 
us write our letters ready to go to the North Pole.   

 

Christmas is quickly approaching. 

Please see the following dates to      

remember in December.  

12th December - Year 3 and Year 4 - 

Christmas party 

13th December - Year 1 performance 

10am and 2.00pm 

13th December - Year 3 and Year 4 Carols outside 

2.30pm 

13th December - Reception - Christmas party 

14th December—Year 5 and Year 6 Carols outside 

2.30pm 

14th December - Nursery - Christmas party 

15th December - Year 1 and Year 2 - Christmas party 

15th December - Year 3 and Year 4 - 

Sleeping Beauty CAST (Payment on 

ParentPay) 

16th December - Year 5 and Year 6 -    

Christmas party 

Our school has an advert on our 

Twitter feed.  Make sure you 

head over to @BalbyCentral to 

see it on our page!  

Money is always tight at this time of year and with the cost 

of living going up everyone is feeling the pinch. A good way 

to manage your money is having a budget that works for 

you and your family. 

Mrs Wiltshire is a 

trained budget coach 

and is available if any-

one needs any advice 

or information on 

budgeting.  

Remember: We break up for the Christmas     

holidays on Friday 16th December at 3.30pm. 

School reopens on Tuesday 3rd January.  

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/leaflets/positive-parenting

